Marching Band Brings Spirit to Campus
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The sound of the Tulane Marching Band resonates across campus at the start of the
fall semester, reminding students and the entire university community that school is
back in session. Watch the video of band director Barry Spanier discussing what the
band has in store for the upcoming football season and Mardi Gras 2010.

In its fourth year under director Barry Spanier, the marching band finishes
its summer rehearsals and gets ready for fall performances in this video
produced by Alicia Duplessis Jasmin.
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